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Charles M. Goad
P. 0. Box 7
Glencoe, New Mexico 88324

Re: State #1, SW/4 SW/4
Sec. 28-2S5=26E, DeBaca
County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Goad:

According to our records drilling operations on the subject
well has been suspended since April 20, 1972.

On March 29, 1974, we wrote requesting that drilling be re-

sumed on the subject well or that it be plugged and abandoned.
Since that time we have received two letters stating that you
plan to resume drilling, the last letter dated July 24, 1974.

Therefore, we are referring this matter to our attorney Mr.
William F. Carr for further action.

Sincerely yours,

0OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
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Supervisor, District II
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